
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Come and celebrate summer’s arrival 
with us in the strawberry fields! 
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Tungasuvvingat Inuit will be going strawberry 

picking on Saturday, July 7th.  

We are asking participants to sign up and to be 

at IFRC for 10:00am, 297 Savard Ave. 

The bus will leave 10:30 sharp. TI will be 

paying for 1 basket per household. Please call 

the Inuit Family Resource Centre for more 

information at (613)749-4500 ext. 22 


